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Comments: Please do not close any of our public lands in the  Stanislaus National Forest to OSV.  I am a local

Who enjoys going out and having fun on my snowmobile with friends and family and those beautiful areas. We

do not destroy the land and leave very little trace.   I have never witnessed a cross country skier very far out in

the wilderness and certainly have never witnessed a altercation between snowmobilers and any skiers or

snowshoers.   It is an important part of our economy here in Southlake Tahoe and our winter fun to have access

to these areas. There is plenty of space out there for everyone there is no need to close thist area to us. Thanks,

Pete 


